
HB 1532 Testimony 

My name is Shauna Kemp. I am a professional in Jamestown working as the Executive Director of a 

Domestic Abuse Shelter. I am a mother of 2 and soon to be 3 and both my children attend private 

education. I am in full support of HB 1532 and believe it would help relieve some of the financial burden 

of the families choosing to enroll their kids in private schools. I feel private schools add to the diversity 

of the school system in a community and can meet different needs for different families. Many families 

make large sacrifices to have their children attend these schools and I feel state support for these 

families is for the betterment of our communities.  

Thank you for taking the time to read my testimony. 

Shauna Kemp 

 


